

#140-21

Commonwealth of Virginia Virginia Department of Education Superintendent's Memo #140-21

DATE: May 26, 2021

TO: Division Superintendents

FROM: James F. Lane, Ed.D., Superintendent of Public Instruction

SUBJECT: Emergency Assistance for Non-Public Schools Program Value of Services

Awarded

<u>Superintendent's Memo #080-21</u> announced the application process for the Emergency Assistance for Non-Public Schools (EANS) program. Value of services awards have been determined for all eligible schools that applied to participate in the program. **Attachment A** provides the EANS value of services for each school.

Within the next two weeks, the Virginia Department of Education will contact each participating non-public school to finalize budget priorities and determine procurement methods. All approved services must be procured or obligated by the Virginia Department of Education or the non-public school no later than September 1, 2021. Final reimbursement requests must be submitted to the Virginia Department of Education by November 1, 2022.

For more information

Questions about the EANS program or application process should be directed to EANS@doe.virginia.gov.

JFL/LS

A. Attachment: Emergency Assistance for Non-Public Schools (EANS) Fund (XLSX)